
Principal Email Home - September 1, 2020 
 
Good morning parents and guardians,  
 
Yesterday, the OCDSB announced the start dates for schools. The full document can be found 
HERE.  
 
At Knoxdale, the progressive entry dates for in-person students will be as follows:  
September 16 ONLY Grades 1, 2, ASD class, PSN class 

 

September 17 Grades 1, 2, ASD class, PSN class 
+ 
Grades JK, 3, 4, and ONLY SK students enrolled in EDP 
 

September 18 All students 
+ 
Grade 5, 6 and Grade 5/6 Gifted 

 
You will receive more detailed instructions as we get closer to the start date. For example, we 
are currently working on sharing information with you such as:  
 

 Virtual tour of the school and welcome back video 
 Drop off and pick up procedures, including maps and other visuals. 
 Map of neighbouring streets to help you identify park and walk or drop off areas 
 List of recommended school supplies for each grade 

 
We are not ready to send our class preference request form just yet. Once we are, the form will 
be emailed to you. As previously mentioned, please note that we will be very restricted in our 
ability to accommodate friend, teacher, personal social bubbles and split class requests this 
year. 
 
Finally, new this year, an email from your child’s homeroom teacher will be sent to you prior to 
the start date. This letter will inform you of the teacher’s name, photo and meeting point on the 
first day of school. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and patience, 
Julie Chouinard 
Principal 
Knoxdale P.S 
 
  
 

http://ocdsb.ca/

